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Sunny Farms Landfill is a large landfill located in Loudon Township, in Seneca
County.

Statement to support SB 119

Loudon Township Trustees are in Support SB 119 for the following reasons;

e The Loudon Township residents have concerns over the odor and possible ground and
surface water contamination now and in the future.

e lack of EPA oversight and monitoring.

e Concerns for future generations that live in and around the area.

e Concern over inability of local control over daily intake and size.

e Concern of no control of out of state waste intake.

e Concern for future maintenance problems.

e Concern for local property values.

e We support funding stays in the County where the Landfill exists, and can provide much
needed supervision to the Landfill reassuring constituents that there is adequate
oversight.

Thank you for your time and please take our concerns into considerations.
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